
April 26, 2019

Dear Neighbor,

New York State Rent Laws expire on June 15, 2019. This is the best opportunity
tenants have had in decades to reform the Rent Laws and extend tenant protections
to unregulated tenants. As you know, I have always championed the cause of
tenants’ rights. Many of my constituents have reached out to my office asking for
help staying in their homes. There is a campaign to strengthen the rent laws and
expand tenant protections to unregulated tenants. On May 14th, tenants across the
state will be getting on buses to go to Albany to make sure their voices are heard. If
you want to join your neighbors in Albany, and visit our office in the Legislative
Office Building - Room 650, you can sign up by clicking here.

Please join me at one of the upcoming events I am pleased to sponsor:

Thursday, May 2- Opening Reception for "Capturing Moments in Time,"
a photography exhibit by Anthony Morenzi at the Community Office, 1485 York
Avenue (78/79 Streets) from 5:30pm-7:30pm

Friday, May 17- Department of Finance Enrollment Event for the rent
freeze and homeowners exemptions at the Community Office, 1485 York
Avenue (78/79 Streets) from 10:00am-1:00pm

If our office may be of service, remember that we are just a call, email or visit away! 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca

 ​  ​  ​

Click to Visit Our Website

In our Community

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-trAyDvb29JezcpwV8TYyfvmNH_FBjWPu0rgCHoO9V7oATA/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright/
https://twitter.com/SeawrightForNY
https://www.instagram.com/seawrightforny/?hl=en
https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright
https://patch.com/new-york/upper-east-side-nyc/new-stretch-east-river-esplanade-opens-after-15m-renovation?utm_term=article-slot-1&utm_source=newsletter-daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newsletter
https://patch.com/new-york/upper-east-side-nyc/borough-president-sues-force-review-ues-nycha-development?utm_term=article-slot-1&utm_source=newsletter-daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newsletter


RSVP for "Capturing Moments In Time"

Ribbon Cut on $15 Million in Repairs to the East
River Esplanade Resulting from Public/Private

Partnership with Rockefeller University

The Rockefeller University cut the ribbon on a public/private partnership that repaired
and refurbished a crumbling seawall and dilapidated stretch of the East River
Esplanade. The ribbon cutting ceremony took place near East 63 rd Street and was led
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by East River Esplanade Taskforce Co-Chairs Congress Member Carolyn B. Maloney,
New York City Council Member Ben Kallos, Manhattan Parks Borough Commissioner
William Castro and Rockefeller University Executive Vice President Timothy O’Connor.

“I applaud Congresswoman Carolyn Maloney, Council Member Ben
Kallos and Rockefeller University President Richard Lifton for their
leadership on this public/private partnership, making a crucial investment
to repair and renovate our East Side waterfront. With this funding, we are
quickly closing the loop of our waterfront and our neighbors will continue
to enjoy the East River Esplanade, a true gem of our community.” said
Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright.
 
The first phase of the project began in 2015 with the rehabilitation of the seawall that
supports the esplanade between 63rd and 68th Streets. Some of the work completed
included repairing eroded joints between the blocks, replacing damaged, displaced, and
missing blocks, and repairing eroded concrete. The renovations to the East River
Esplanade that began in 2016 after the repair work included: improving landscaping,
adding new seating and lighting, creating a designated bike lane, and constructing a
noise barrier along the FDR Drive to reduce traffic sound. This section of the park will
also have an endowment to fund landscaping for the park in perpetuity.

New Stretch Of East River Esplanade Opens 

UPPER EAST SIDE, NY - The plan to open the entirety of Manhattan's East River
waterfront to residents is one step closer to completion following the opening of a
new section of the East River Esplanade on the Upper East Side, local elected...

Read more
patch.com

Office of Assembly Member Seawright
participates in a Press Conference with Rep.

Maloney to Condemn Justice Department
Decision to Not Defend Female Genital
Mutilation Law and Call for Equal Rights

Amendment 

https://patch.com/new-york/upper-east-side-nyc/new-stretch-east-river-esplanade-opens-after-15m-renovation?utm_term=article-slot-1&utm_source=newsletter-daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newsletter


Congresswoman Carolyn B. Maloney brought together survivors of Female Genital
Mutilation/Cutting (FGM/C), elected officials, and Equal Rights Amendment advocates to
condemn a recent U.S. Department of Justice decision to not defend a federal law
banning FGM/C, to call for Speaker Pelosi to step in to defend the law, and call for the
ratification of the Equal Rights Amendment (ERA). Congresswoman Maloney is the
sponsor of H.J. Res. 35, a bill to restart the ratification process of the ERA.

“The United States Department of Justice must reverse its disgraceful
decision to decline appealing a Michigan federal court ruling that
invalidates constitutional protections for minor female children from
barbaric genital mutilation for non-medical reasons,” said Assembly
Member Rebecca Seawright, “This ill-conceived action is further evidence
of why the time is now to amend the federal and New York State
constitutions and pass equal rights amendments that protect our
children.” 

While the Trump Administration has decided not to defend the 1996 law banning
FGM/C, the House or the Senate could do so. Accordingly, Congresswoman Maloney
wrote a letter today (full text below) to Speaker Nancy Pelosi to urge her to defend the
law in the U.S. Court of Appeals.

In light of a federal district court in Michigan’s November 2018 ruling that Congress does
not have the constitutional authority to criminalize FGM/C, the advocates today
highlighted the need to ratify the ERA. Without this constitutional bedrock protecting
women’s rights, courts can roll back the laws Congress passes.

News You Can Use

Borough President Sues To Force Review On UES NYCHA

UPPER EAST SIDE, NY - Manhattan Borough President Gale Brewer is suing the



New York City Housing Authority and Mayor Bill de Blasio to force public review
on a plan to build a 50-story private development on the site of a playground at
the Upper...

Read more
patch.com

Upcoming Events

Strengthening Rental Protections:
Public Hearing on May 2 in NYC

Thursday, May 2, 2019

Day session: 11am-5pm
Evening session:  6pm- Witness List Completion

Assembly Hearing Room
Room 1923, 19 th Floor

250 Broadway 

We encourage you to attend the hearing and be heard on the issues that are important
to you! Click here for the full hearing notice and reply form.

https://patch.com/new-york/upper-east-side-nyc/borough-president-sues-force-review-ues-nycha-development?utm_term=article-slot-1&utm_source=newsletter-daily&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newsletter
https://nyassembly.gov/write/upload/publichearing/20190403.pdf




Forget about 15 minutes! Andy Warhol
spent more than 15 years living and
working on the Upper East Side. In this
walking tour, architectural historian Ma$
Postal will make Warhol's world pop. We'll
see two of Warhol's residences, and find
out where he created his iconic Campbell's
Soup cans. Along the way, we'll get a taste
of how our neighborhood supported and
influenced his pioneering art, scoping out
sites related not only to Andy's own
exhibi,ons, but also to those of his fellow
ar,sts and most loyal patrons. Since Warhol



covered so much ground over his storied
career, this tour will follow suit; we'll wind
our way all the way from 89th Street to
66th Street, stopping for sensa,onal stories
from Andy's uptown escapades. Pop in and
join us!  

Saturday, April 27th
11:00 a.m. 

Meeting point provided upon registration
Rain or shine

$15 FRIENDS Members, $25 Non-Members.
 

To verify your current membership status,
please call 212-535-2526 or email us

at info@friends-ues.org.

 Click HERE to register
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